
We	expect	the	posters	to	be	hand	drawn	and	written,	not	typed.	The	
posters/information	sheets	do	not	have	to	look	like	this.	These	are	just	some	
examples	to	give	the	children	some	ideas.	Some	children	will	write	a	few	words	
and	some	might	write	more.		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


